
R-28 Correspondence – Kelly Stidham 
 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Kelly Stidham [mailto:kmstid@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 11:09 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Food trucks 
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
Everyone has a right to run their business. 
Not everyone wants to eat at a processed food chain restaurant. 
But, I'm sure the good ‘ole boys on the council and the Mayor will side with the chains. LB is about 
Independents! 
 Don't eat at Gladstones and Never will! 
Or any other chains. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


